RECEIVED

RUG 2 5 2020

PUBLIC SERVICE
COMMISSION

August 19, 2020

To: Ky Public Service Commission
From: Tammy and Keith McConnell kenergy customer
Ben and Kathryn McConnell kenergy customer

On behalf ofKenergy we would like to encourage you to grant Kenergy the opportunity to offer
Broadband to there customer base across Rural Western Kentucky.
Please reference Case No. 2020-00215

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.
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Tammy McConnell
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